
 

 

 

 

POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 

Brookfield High School Media Center 

5:45 p.m. 

MINUTES 
 
 

 
 
The Policy subcommittee meeting was called to order at 5:58 pm 

Present:  Steve Harding, Harry Shaker, John Barile, Charlie Manos and Lisa Gramling 

Absent:  Paul Checco 

Discussion of Narcan Policy- Mr. Manos gave an overview on the adoption of a Narcan policy for the 
district.  The subcommittee looked at the Fairfield Public School district’s policy as well as CABE.  The 
policy will have further discussion.  

 

Continue discussion on Bylaw series #9000- Mr. Harding asked Mrs. Gramling to look at the 4 
outstanding Bylaws and make the necessary changes for the subcommittee to review. 

 

Adjournment was at 6:52 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 


